
****************************************************************************** 

Village of Hesperia, Michigan 

Village Council Work Session 

January 6, 2022 

6:00 PM 

****************************************************************************** 

 

Work Session started at 6:00 PM and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited.   

 

Members Present: Stephanie Halverson, Dan Herin, Joyce McDonald, Jackie Slocum, Jim Smith, 

and Mike Farber 

Members Absent: Sara Walker 

 

Also Present: Clerk Burrell, Mike Stanaway, David Johnson 

 

These topics were discussed: 

 

a. Presentation from Fleis & Vandenbrink on Dam, Bridges, Scanning documents and Water 

reliability study) 

b. Mission Systems 

c. Northern Well Pump #2 

 

Public Comments: 

 

Miscellaneous: Herin inquired if we had a hired a police chief.  McDonald answered that we had 

not.  McDonald reported that we had purchased a Sexual Harassment training system and that the 

clerk will get everyone scheduled to take the course.  McDonald inquired about some fire hydrants 

not working.  Stanaway confirmed that while flushing the hydrants in October, he found five that 

were not working. They have been labeled and he is working on getting them repaired.  He 

indicated that it would be a major project.  President Farber said that we could possibly hire a 

contractor to fix them.   

 

Work Session adjourned at 7:20 PM     

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Vicki R. Burrell 

Hesperia Village Clerk 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     “Village of Hesperia is an equal opportunity provider and employer” 


